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Monday 8th September 2025 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,   

 

We are delighted to inform you that Year 5 will be visiting the fantastic Murton Park in York on Friday 

10th October to enrich their learning about the Romans.  

 

During the visit, the children will step back in time to a 1st Century Roman fort and take part in 

immersive, engaging activities. There will be the opportunity for them to dress up in full Roman costume 

and they will discover what daily life was like in Roman Britain as well as take part in fun military 

exercises.   

 

The coach will leave promptly at 9:10am so please ensure your child arrives to school no later than 

8.45am. We will return to school by 3:30. They must wear school uniform and a warm waterproof coat 

due to many of the activities being outdoors. They can wear trainers in order to be more comfortable 

during the day. Please bring a packed lunch and a water bottle in a rucksack, whilst adhering to the 

school policy of nut-free items.   

 

In order for this exciting trip to go ahead, please can you provide consent and a voluntary contribution of 

£15.00 via Arbor by Monday 29th September. No child will be excluded if his or her parent/carer is 

unable to make this contribution, but if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, then 

regrettably, the day will not go ahead. 

 

We will also need a few parent helpers to accompany us on the trip. If you are available on this date and 

would like to join us, please contact your child’s class teacher via Dojo as soon as possible.  

 

We are very excited about this new school trip and very much appreciate your support to enable us to 

organise these memorable experiences for the children.   

 

Kind regards,   

 

 

 

Miss Illingworth and Mrs Wood 

Year 5 Teachers  
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